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Hacker, Marsha

To: Sturm, Michael

Cc: Pien, Janet; Boutelle, Alane

Subject: RE: Bid for Confract 7213 BPW comments
Thanks Mike |

Marsha

From: Sturm, Michael
Sent: Monday, June 16, 2014 11:58 AM

To: Hacker, Marsha -
Cc: Pien, Janet; Boutell?@/
Subject: Bid for Contragt 7213

Hi Marsha, A /g %\ ?”

Parks is rejecting the single bid for Contradt

Please let me know if you have any questions.
Thank you,
Mike

Mike Sturm, LEED AP
Landscape Architect

Parks Division, City of Madison
City-County Building, Suite 104
210 Martin Luther King Jr. Bivd
P.O. Box 2987

Madison, WI 53703

(608) 267-4921 office

 PARES

Like us on Facebook. Follow us on Twitter @PlayMadison.

ﬁ Please consider our environment before printing this emait

as the bid from Joe Daniels Construction is considerably higher than
the project budget. We are investigating poténtial options for rebidding the project.




